
Faculty Development Committee 
 

Monday, November 25, 2013 
Minutes 

 
 

All the members were present: 
Alice Dean (chair), Paty Rubio, Bill Tomlinson,  

Shirley Smith, Flagg Taylor, and Luciane Beduschi 
 
 
 

1) The Minutes of November 18th were approved. 
 

2) Sabbatical Enhancement Discussion 
 

Last week discussion about sabbatical enhancement was summarized. 
It was proposed a vote in order to make the final decision about sabbatical enhancements. 
A discussion followed and, because everybody agreed with the same decision, the vote was 
not necessary. 
 
It was decided that the committee will rewrite the criteria for enhancement selection. 
 
It was decided that we will think about other numeric combinations to calculate sabbatical 
enhancement.  
 
It was decided that it will be added to the FDC handbook that we will give preference for pre-
tenured candidates that ask for sabbatical enhancements. 
 
 

3) Followed a discussion about FDC interaction with other committees and the need to 
report. 

 
 


